
 

 

International Solar Alliance 

Expression of Interest (EoI) for companies interested in joining ISA’s Solar 

Investors Delegation to Africa between 20.08.2018 to 27.08.2018 

 

This is to inform you that the last date of receipt of EOI which were invited by ISA 

for the above work has been extended upto 25th July 2018. Interested companies 

can send their applications upto 25th July COB. 

 


